
 
 

 

 

 

 

28th September 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On Tuesday 17th October, year 3 will be visiting Manchester Museum to explore their ‘Golden 
Mummies of Egypt’ exhibition. This is part of our History learning, where we have already begun 
to explore the unit “What was it like to live in Ancient Egypt?”  
 
Those children who usually have school dinners will be offered a packed lunch for the day. If your 
child normally has a packed lunch, please provide this in a disposable bag/container. 
 
In order for this visit to take place, we are asking for a contribution of £5 per a child. This does not 
cover the full cost of the trip, but the school will be meeting the remaining cost.  
 
School has now become cashless and so any money will need to be paid for on the School 
Gateway. If you are not yet set up on the School Gateway, please contact the school office.  
 
The School Gateway will be available from today, please ensure your payment is complete by the 
10th October. 
 
Please sign the attached permission slip and send it in as soon as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Brookes & Miss Higgins  
Year 3 teachers 
 
Name of child:__________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to join in the visit to Manchester Museum on Tuesday 17th October 
2023 
 
Please detail any medical needs (including asthma inhalors):____________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact Number: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________  Date: ____________ 

 
 
 
 

 
 


